Administrator of Christmas Island
Administrator of the Cocos (Keeling) Islands

Communlty Bulletin

Cancellation: Rockfall Alert — Level One

Number: A42/2019 Date: 7 May 2019

The Rockfall Alert - Level One Alarm activated at 01:45 pm on Monday 7" May 2019 has been

cancelled.

Improvement in weather conditions and the reduction of rainfall over the course of late

yesterday and overnight has significantly reduced the need to continue the Level One alert.

Access restrictions to Flying Fish Cove have been removed along with road signage and speed

limitations on Murray Road.

The Emergency Management Committee appreciates the ongoing cooperation of the

community.
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